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Kristin Riley <kristin.riley81@gmail.com> Thu, May 9, 2024 at 8:15 AM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Good Morning,

I’m writing to express the importance of building new schools here in Cape. The middle school is incredibly outdated
and we lose good staff when you can’t work in a space that meets your needs. Also, to displace students for so long to
renovate when there is quick a lot of risk in what will be found that will need to be remedied is not worth it when we
can build new. This town and its students and teachers need to be valued and deserve a new space that supports the
next generations of citizens. 

Thank you,
Kristin Riley 
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